
It is feeling especially autumnal this week at William Stockton due to
the change in weather and the slightly darker evenings and our

forthcoming KS1 Harvest celebration. It has also been wonderful to
invite and have parents in school. We all really enjoyed the stay and
read session today. The children have talked about how great it was
to have their parents with them when they were in the classroom so

thank you to all that were able to come. We are planning
opportunities across the year for parents to come into school to work
with us. Please keep your eye out for the advanced notice of dates on

the newsletters.

Learning focus
We love being Scientists at William Stockton School and
enjoy the opportunities it gives us to ask questions and

find things out. We make Science fun, practical and
meaningful for our children and their enthusiasm for

Science shines brightly. 

In all areas: EYFS, KS1 and KS2 we have been focussing
on materials.  EYFS have been exploring materials in

their environment.   KS1 on materials and their
properties. Year 3/4 on rocks and soils and Year 5/6

changes to materials.  Throughout each stage we have
been developing our investigation skills. 

 We love Science at WS. #ScienceatWS

Dates and Notices
W/b 9th October -  Whole School Book fair
9th October - Y3/4 trip to Theatre Porto
13th October - 5/6M Class Assembly
16th October - Year 2 trip to Tatton Park
16th October - Year 3/4 trip to Beeston Castle
18th October - KS1 Harvest Assembly Celebration
19th October - EYFS Harvest Stay and Play
7th November - Y5/6 Ancient Maya archaeological
workshop

Number
Smart Leah Wainwright-Roberts

Self Smart Sofia Bracon

People Smart Eleanor Jones

Art Smart David Murray 

Body Smart Theo Gough

Music Smart Frankie- Leigh Barnett

Nature Smart Nicolas Ferent

Word Smart Lucas Bishop 

Smart
Learner Ella-Mae Roberts

Class Percentage

RG 96%

1KMC 98%

3/4M, 3/4S,
3/4D 95%

5/6C, 5/6F 94%

Attendance
Winners

www.williamstockton.com             @school_ws                     6th October 2023

Well done to all those children who are still attending school even though they are a little bit under the
weather with it being that time of year.

Remember, you can win a £5 voucher for 100% attendance each week.

SMART Awards

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Logan Smith ,

who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Thank you to all our
parents and carers who
joined us today for ourfirst Stay and Learnsession.  It was lovely

to have so many peoplesupporting theirchildren in school.

Thank you to our

Reception parents

who joined us for

our phonics and

reading meeting.  

We hope you enjoy

your goody bags

Fundraising 
Name the

Teddy £1 a go
Draw on
20/10/23
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